
From: Azcorp Commission <azcorpcomm@hotmail.com> 
Date: January 18, 2021 at 12:56:33 PM EST 
To:  
Subject: OFFICIAL LETTER:: 

  

                                                                                        ARIZONA Corporation Commission  
                                                                                        Head Office:1300 W Washington St  
                                                                                         Phoenix, AZ 85007. 
 
Date: 01/19/2021 
 
 
                                  Official Letter Addressed To MR/Miss/MRS  
                                 ______________________________________________________________ 
 
Here is official letter in respect to Case File No: _________   of Miss _____________, this is to 
inform you of the total charges of Late Certificate Renewal fee which include each year Tax Bill 
that sum up to $3,625 USD. This amount been mentioned will only be accepted by the 
Commission in person of Miss ___________. An investigation was carried out by our 
independent auditor about the aforementioned amount been paid in cash by Miss ____ last 
year but No records of such amount been remitted into the commission financial record was 
found by our auditor, We are sorry for any inconveniences this might have cause and we 
suggest that whenever the Bill is ready to be paid we do accept other form of payment 
including Cashier Check or Money Order receipt are immediately issue out while the Certificate 
will be ready in 48 hours after payment is made. 
 
 
Head of Commision 
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